Sent: 23/06/2024 6:51:45 AM
Subject: Support for Development Application DA2024/0675

Hi there,

| am writing in support of the development of pickleball courts at Pittwater RSL club.

This sport is growing in popularity and it is a challenge to book into sessions, due to the
number of people wanting to play vs the amount of courts available. The addition of new
courts at Pittwater RSL club will help to alleviate this, and support the growth of this fantastic,
inclusive sport, with flow-on effects of a healthier, more connected northern beaches society.

Thanks,
Debi

45 Macquarie St
Cromer



